
 

 

 

 

 

 

Pincourt 2022 Budget 
 

 
Pincourt, December 23, 2021 – The Town of Pincourt’s new property assessment roll confirms an average increase 

of 24% in the value of properties on its territory. By reducing the residential tax rate from $0.6990 to $0.6079 per 

$100 of assessment, the Town Council has capped the tax increase at 6.02%.  

 

This tax increase is necessary following on the 2021 tax freeze and, combined with a significant increase in co-

payments (11.8%) and major contracts (23.57%), which include all services provided to the population such as 

garbage collection, recycling collection, Sûreté du Québec services, etc. The Town Council’s decision preserves our 

services, while ensuring the sustainability of our infrastructure. Moreover, the Town Council had to consider the 

inflation rate of over 5%. Consequently, in 2022, the 6.02% tax adjustment will result in a municipal tax bill increase 

of $173.64 for an average home valued at $371,835. 

 

The Town's sound financial management over the past few years has allowed it to grow reserves for the 

implementation of several important projects, totaling more than $7.74 million. 

  

"Our priority is the quality of life and safety of Pincourt citizens. The Town Council continues to work towards this 

goal, " said new Pincourt Mayor, Claude Comeau. 
 

The detailed 2022 budget can be found on the Pincourt website (The Town > Finance and Taxes > Budget and 

Financial Report). 

 

If you have any questions about your municipal tax, please contact the Finance and Administration Department by 

phone at 514-453-8981, ext. 326, or email at taxes@villepincourt.qc.ca. 
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Source:  
Vicky Sauvé 
Director of Communications and Citizens Relations 
514 453-8981, ext. 220 
v.sauve@villepincourt.qc.ca 
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